
NOTICE OF PROMOTION
EXAMINATIONS
BOROUGH OF

FRANKLIN PARK
The Borough of Franklin Park
announces that it is beginning
the process for the promotion
to  Sergeant  in  the  Police
Department.  The  Sergeant
promotion examination will be
held on Wednesday, January 8,
2024  at  5:00  p.m.  at  the
Franklin  Park  Volunteer  Fire
Company No. 1 station, 2360
Rochester Road, Sewickley, PA
15143.  A  complete  copy  of
the  Borough’s  promotion
policy, as set forth in its Civil
Service  Commission  Rules
and  Regulations,  is  available
during regular business at the
Franklin  Park  Municipal
Building, 2344 West Ingomar
Road,  Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania 15237.

CATHY L. KRUMMERT
BOROUGH SECRETARY


